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NOTICE  

10.03.2022 

The regular physical (offline) classes of B.A./ B.Sc. / B.Com. Semester- II will 

commence on 14.03.22 as per the class schedule (routine) already uploaded to the 

college website as well as displayed in the college notice board. Students are asked 

to attend the classes physically maintaining the COVID protocol strictly. They are 

further advised to contact their respective departments or the college office for any 

assistance. Class attendances as per the rules of the University (i.e. minimum 60%) 

will be strictly followed in case of allowing a student for appearing in the Semester 

Examinations. 
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